City of Tomah Long Range Planning Committee Minutes

The City of Tomah Long Range Planning Committee met in regular session on Thursday, March 30, 2017
at 5:30 P.M. in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 819 Superior Avenue, Tomah, WI.
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Mayor Nellie Pater called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. Members present: Joanne Westpfahl,
Steve Peterson, Nellie Pater, Chris King and Jeff Holthaus. Members absent: Tina Thompson, Eric
Prise and Pete Reichardt. Quorum present.

Also in attendance: Andrew Bremer of MSA, City Administrator Roger Gorius, Planning/Building
Inspector Shane Rolff, Alderpersons Wayne Kling, Lamont Kiefer and Mary Ann Komiskey; Bryan
Meyer, Brian J. Rice, Tim Callahan, Gary Dechant, Samantha Keene and Diane Webster.

The Long Range Planning Committee held a joint meeting with the Planning Commission to hold
a public hearing to discuss the draft Downtown Tomah Master Plan.

Public hearing opened at 5:40 P.M. Andrew Bremer was present to explain and review the
Downtown Tomah Master Plan. The draft was created as a guide for public and private
improvements in the downtown district.

Tina Thompson arrived at 5:55 p.m.
Public hearing closed at 6:10 P.M.

Motion by Thompson, seconded by Westpfahl, to recommend a resolution to adopt Downtown
Tomah Master Plan as a component of the City's Comprehensive Plan. Motion passed with one
negative vote (King). Motion carried.

Motion by Peterson, seconded by Holthaus, to recommend historic preservation ordinance.
Motion passed without negative vote.

Motion by Holthaus, seconded by Peterson, to approve January 24, 2017 minutes. Motion passed
without negative vote.

No new Long Range Planning business discussed.
Next Long Range Planning Committee meeting date — April 27, 2017

Motion by Peterson, seconded by Holthaus, to adjourn. Motion passed without negative vote.
Meeting adjourned at 6:33 p.m.

Diane Webster, Deputy City Clerk



